
STALLIONS GATE NEWS
2021 in Pictures!

Happy New Year!

2021 was an intersting year as we learned how to stay active in the midst of a pandemic. It was no surprise
that the determination and creativity of the club came through with many opportunities to enjoy time with
each other and our cars.
We started out with a few members attending the Wisconsin Early Mustanger's show on a rainy day in May.
This was followed by our first meeting of the year in June, outdoors at the Forest Preserve Pavillion in
Hampshire. We also held meetings at Cooper's Corner in Winfield.
Shows and Cruise nights attended by our members included several of the McHenry Moose Cruise nights,
Rookies in Huntley, Wauconda Cruise nights, Cary Cruise nights, Kirkland Lions, Sycamore, Madison
Classics show in Elkhorn, WI, our Hopkins Show, Huntley Fall Festival show, Chicago Vintage Mustang
show at the Autobahn Country Club, Cruises at Firehouse Dogs,Beef Villa and Union Dairy.
Members also participated in parades for Glencoe's 4th of July celebration, Mundelein High School's
Homecoming and a very special Make-a-Wish parade for 5 year old Victor Amora.
Special thanks to Gary Granzin for sharing most of these photos. Although we didn't capture everything
there are plenty of great reminders of the warm weather and fun coming in a few months.
All in all, another great season in the books!
Keep an eye out in late February for the 1st Quarter 2022 newsletter and information on upcoming events.
Stay safe and warm!
Larry








